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Hirozawa's NLRB Tenure Remembered For Progressive Action

News

8.30.16 

The article, “Hirozawa's NLRB Tenure Remembered For Progressive Action,” featured in Law360,

highlighted National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) member Kent Y. Hirozawa’s recent departure

from the board.

Steve Bernstein discussed immediate impact Hirozawa’s departure will have on the remaining three

board members.

“It seems to me, all things being equal, it might slightly hamper the volume of cases they’re able to

churn out,” said Steve. “I don’t know if it will have a major impact, but it will have an impact.”

To read the full article, please visit Law360.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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